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Amey, a provider of integrated facilities management to the public sector, has been awarded a place on
the Department for Work and Pensions’ Rotational Procedure Call Off Contract. 

The Rotational Procedure Call Off Contract will provide the business with access to a wide range of
construction fit out, as well as refurbishment projects to upgrade and develop the existing estate. 

Amey was successful in all three lots across Wales, Scotland, and the North of England, the DWP Estates
portfolio consists of 1000 sites ranging from corporate hubs, assessment centres and the network of Job
Centre Plus buildings. The Taxi Ranked Rotational Procedure Call Off Contract will allocate projects on a
rotational basis. 

Paul Lewis, Amey’s Strategic Accounts Director, Secure Infrastructure, said: “Securing a place on this
Rotational Procedure Call Off Contract provides us with the opportunity to demonstrate our ongoing
commitment and expertise within the public sector. We look forward to working in partnership with the
DWP to deliver innovative and sustainable solutions that support the Governments Net Zero targets and
lead to improved outcomes for those who work in the buildings.” 
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